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American Institute of Steel Construction, Inc.
Atta: Mr. Charles Peshek, Jr.
Director Quality Certification
The Wrigley Building
400 North Michigan Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60611

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of Nove=ber 26, 1979, in response to

our letter dated November 7, 1979, with an enclosure. We nave

no further questions at this time. We will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.
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Sincerely,
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Uldis Potapovs, Chief i

Vendor Inspection Branch

1607 252

-

7912180Il2--


